



Dear Parents and Carers.

We're excited to welcome students back for another brilliant year and to share with you our new **Primary School Menus for Winter 2025/26**. Our aim remains the same: to serve your children nutritious, delicious meals that help them thrive at school.

This year, our food team has worked hard to create menus inspired by the high street, drawing on research into food trends and the dishes students love most.

Every meal we serve meets School Food Standards. We're proud to use only **UK Red Tractor-assured meat** and **MSC-certified fish**, working closely with trusted local suppliers whenever possible. Quality, variety, and great food choices are always at the heart of what we do.

You'll notice the menu looks a little different this year. To make things clearer and easier to follow, it is now set out **week by week across three pages** rather than on a single page. This new format not only makes the menu easier for families to use but also helps our admin team to manage menus more effectively across all our schools.

We're really proud of the new menus and the hard work that's gone into them, and we can't wait to serve your children meals that are both exciting and nutritious throughout the year.

Warm Regards,

The HCL Team





